
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/FSM 
 
30th September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Free School Meals – Could you be Entitled to Them? 
 
Every year we have to complete a Census return to the Department for Education to inform 
them of our current school population.  This secures our funding for the following school 
year and ensures that we are able to provide for our pupils.  This is why we need to capture 
the most accurate picture of our pupils especially if circumstances have changed.  
 
If you believe that you could be entitled to Free School Meals, you can quickly and easily 
check by using this link: https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict .  You will receive a 
direct response and the school will be informed.  
 
Any pupil in receipt of Free School Meals receives an allocation to spend at break and lunch 
time on the school menu as well as additional resources to supplement their study for 
example contributions to school trips; revision guides or study materials. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
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